
City Council: Mayor Allen Joines; Denise D. Adams, Mayor Pro Tempore, North Ward; Barbara Hanes Burke, Northeast Ward; Robert C. Clark,  
West Ward; John C. Larson, South Ward; Jeff MacIntosh, Northwest Ward; Kevin Mundy, Southwest Ward; Annette Scippio, East Ward;  
James Taylor, Jr., Southeast Ward; City Manager: Lee D. Garrity 
 

TO: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of City Council 
FROM: Ken Millett, Economic Development Director 
DATE: June 15, 2023 

SUBJECT: Marshall Street Project Sources and Uses 
CC: Lee Garrity, City Manager 

Ben Rowe, Assistant City Manager 
 

 
During the discussion of the Marshall Street Project item at the June 13th Finance 
Committee meeting, Council Members requested an updated Sources and Uses 
breakdown for 1001 Marshall (Phase II). The attached form includes a separate line item 
for the requested $1 million from the City. 
 
The developer will be attending the City Council meeting and can provide additional 
detail and answer questions you may have about the project or financing. 
 
In the meantime, please let me know if you have any questions. 
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